
Q1 Please use the space below to make any comments around the
review of the premises licence held in respect of Wisla Supermarket, 12

The Parade, Oxford Road, Kidlington.The consultation closes at midnight
on 6th November 2017.

Answered: 1 Skipped: 0

# RESPONSES DATE

1 Dear Sir /Madam, I am a loyal customer of Wisla Polish supermarket in Kidlington. Please may I
use this opportunity to strongly support their application for a premises licence. This very special
shop is a vital asset for the large Polish community in Kidlington and also for the wider population.
(I am myself English.) The staff are incredibly hard working, friendly and scrupulously honest,
providing Polish and other Continental specialities. Unfortunately the business may not be viable
without the income generated through sales of alcohol, especially beer. I therefore urge you
please, in the strongest possibly terms, to allow this licence application. Many thanks and yours
faithfully.
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